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The IASCOE Scholarship Committee has received notes of gratitude from each of the 2019 scholarship recipients.  Each recipient was well-deserving and very grateful for the scholarship award. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]According to the NASCOE 2019 Awards and Scholarship Handbook (page 9), proceeds from the silent auction (which benefits scholarships) at the MWA rally are to be split 75% to host state (Illinois) and 25% to the NASCOE scholarship fund.  The scholarship committee is researching the amount of proceeds obtained at the rally and consulting with MWA Executive Jackson Jones as well as NASCOE Scholarship Chair Julie Goetzman for confirmation.  We will plan for the split and payment to NASCOE upon further discussion.
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